
 

 

Minutes 
Mendon Cultural Council 

April 23, 2013 
 

Attendees:  Marcy Singer, Gloria Profetto, Martha Grady, Cynthia Donatelli and Maggie 
Chianese 
 
- The meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m. 
 
- A motion was made by Marcy to accept the Minutes from 03/25. Cindy 
  seconded the motion. 
 
-  Gloria gave Treasurer’s Report and will followup on reimbursement for Blackstone     

Valley Heritage Homecoming, Inc. 
 
- Marcy contacted all grantees regarding dates and performances. 
 
-  Cindy will add links to the town website for MCC and a link to MA CC.  She will 
   also look into email access. 
 
-  Discussion resumed regarding community input.  Members reviewed two possible 
   surveys and created a final survey.  The council decided to use 
   the Town Crier as a vehicle to distribute the surveys.  Return boxes will be 
   located at the Library, Post Office and Senior Center.  Surveys can also be 
   mailed to the council.  All information will be on the survey. 
 
   Martha will check with the Town Crier regarding cost, distribution, etc.  The council is 
   aiming for distribution in the May 17th issue (May 7th deadline).  Maggie will make 
   and distribute collection boxes.  Gloria will collect from the Post Office, Martha will 
   collect from the Library and Maggie will collect from the Senior Center.      
   
-  The council is hoping to attract new members.  A statement will be included on 
   the survey.  Flyers will be posted in the Library and Town Hall.  A notice 
   will be placed in the Town Crier and on local cable TV (Marcy will coordinate). 
 
-  The council will meet at the Library on Tuesday, June 18 at 7 p.m.   
 
-  Marcy moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:15 p.m.  Martha seconded the motion. 
 
 
 
 
 


